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Weekly Communication Roundup 
School Calendar here – Don’t miss out! 
 

Important Please Note 
Junior Governors ADHD awareness day – 3rd 
October 
Junior Governors Grandparents awareness 
day – 3rd October 
Junior Governors  
World Teachers’ Awareness Day – 5th October 
Bag2School collection – 6th October 
Deadline for ordering pupil photographs – 7th 
October 

 
HomeworkPlease Click here for information 

and guidance regarding your childs homework. 
 

they might have missed and are 
experiencing understandable parent anxiety of 
the consequences of missing important 
communications.  
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence 
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News 
Information 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 

5 working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware both professionally and 

personally how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter. And, nobody 

has the time to search for letters they think  

 

Weekly Attendance 

Bright Sparks – Turn up, Turn up on Time, 

Turn up Ready for Action! 

The following classes have won the year group 

attendance trophies for Week beginning 19thth 

September. Well done!! 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

3HC 
100% 

4CR 
96% 

5AL/5JS 
98% 

6PO/AH  
98% 

 

Published – 30/09/2022 
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https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
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https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
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https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
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Book Amnesty 

For the next three 
weeks we are 
going to be having 
a Book Amnesty. 
Can you please 
have a look at 
home and in your 
school bag. If you 
have any books 
can they please 
be handed in to 
the school 
reception. 
We are particularly 
interested in 
books that are part 
of sets as we have 
lost a lot of these 
recently. 
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‘Talk PANTS’ 
 
In assembly, last week, we looked at the 
NSPCC ‘Talk PANTS’ resources.  
 
We went through each aspect of ‘PANTS’ and 
discussed the importance of remembering 
these to help keep children safe. 
 
We would encourage all families to discuss 
this resource with their children to help embed 
the message. You could start by asking them 
if they remember what each letter in PANTS 
stands for. 
Resources can be found at –  
 
Talk PANTS & Join Pantosaurus - The 

Underwear Rule | NSPCC 

 

Reminder 

Due to clubs and interventions 

beginning from Monday 26 September, 

the Chesswood Road car park will no 

longer be used as an entry/exit point.  

We find that clubs and interventions reduce 

pedestrian traffic at the gates so we can 

redirect staff resources to areas where they 

are in greater need.  

This would also be a good opportunity for 

families and children who feel confident 

enough, to say goodbyes just before the 

gate with the child walking into school on 

their own.  

Another opportunity is for Year 5/6 children 

to start pick up arrangements at the school 

gates or a specific location nearby (arrange 

collection from either gate, with the child 

staying on the school site and looking out 

for the adult picking them up, if away from 

the gate, please remind children to return to 

school if they cannot find the person picking 

them up).  

Year 3 children will continue to be collected 

from outside their classrooms, Year 4 will 

continue to be brought to the front 

playground. Collections for all after school 

clubs are from the front playground, with 

leaders bringing children to adults.  

Wrap around care club collection remains 

unaltered. 

 

School Photographs 

Orders for your childs photographs need to 

be completed on line direct to Fraser 

Portraits by 7th October 2022. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/
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Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations will take place in school on 

Tuesday 18th October. Instructions on how to 

register your child has been sent via MCAS. 

Please can this be completed by Friday 14th 

October. 

Click on the links below for further information 

Letter to parents 

How to consent 

Information leaflet  

 

Computer competition 

 

 

 

Bag2School collection 

We are asking for your Bag2School 

donations on Thursday 6th October. 

Please click here for more details. 

 

 
Music 

 

 

file:///I:/Medical/Flu%20Vaccine%20Information/2022/Letter%20to%20parents.pdf
file:///I:/Medical/Flu%20Vaccine%20Information/2022/How%20to%20Consent%20for%20Flu%20Vaccination.pdf
file:///I:/Medical/Flu%20Vaccine%20Information/2022/UKHSA_12388_Protecting+your+child+against+flu.pdf
https://bag2school.com/
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Peripatetic+Teaching&pid=1117
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Monday 26th Sept - European Day of 

Languages 

On Monday 26th September, we celebrated 

‘European Day of Languages 2022’!  

Below are pictures of some children who came 

into school dressed as the colours of a chosen 

flag/country.  

 

Harvest Festival  

'Be a Hero Against Homelessness at Harvest' 

On Wednesday 21st September, the children 

dressed as a super heroes for the Turning Tides 

Harvest Festival. 

All collected donations were worth an amazing 

£1155.34!!!! 

Thank you for all your wonderful support. 

 

 

 

Zoo Lab visit 

 

Year 3 were joined by some very intriguing 

guests today as Zoo Lab joined us to help 

enhance our Science learning on 

classification today.  Mrs Cox reported that 

the children contributed lots of really good 

answers and they learnt lots of new facts 

and had a great time!  Here is a selection 

of comments from Year 3 children: 

"I liked seeing and touching the animals. It 

was fun!" Zeynel 

"My favourite animal was the snake."  Sybil 

"I liked Slinky the snake." Seth 

"I loved seeing the scorpion glow in the 

dark." Alexei 

"I learnt that tarantulas are actually lazy!" 

Amber 

"I learnt that cockroaches could live for 3 

weeks without a head!" Liela 
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The play below is directed by our music 
teacher Ms Cossins and there are even a 
couple of ex Chesswood pupils who will be 
performing in it.  
 

 
 
 

West Sussex Mind | Mental Elf 5k 
Fun Run and Walk 2022 
 

West Sussex Mind is delighted to launch its 

first ever Mental Elf 5k Fun Run and Walk 

along the prom at Worthing on Sunday 

November 27th . 

Mental Elf will be a fantastic festive fun 

event, open for people of all ages and 

abilities - runners, walkers, families, teams, 

wheelchairs and pushchairs. You can even 

bring the dog. 

For more details please visit: 

https://www.westsussexmind.org/get-

involved/fundraising/mental-elf-5k-fun-run-

and-walk-2022 

 

 

Family Information and Community 

Support 

 

Please see the link below which is very useful 
to check if a website or link is a scam, phishing 
or legit 
 
https://check.getsafeonline.org/ 
 

Single Point of Access 

For more details please click the link below: 

West Sussex Single Point of Access (SPoA) | 

Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsussexmind.org%2Fget-involved%2Ffundraising%2Fmental-elf-5k-fun-run-and-walk-2022&data=05%7C01%7Ctbeech%40chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk%7Cf8c94c4ea84c4c70683908da9bdeb692%7Ca31f506c472346c193d6d9c97e9271f7%7C0%7C0%7C637993678130935945%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgQ061WkI4GLuqyUzaxmxTNkbEYStORo%2FSIYDy%2B%2B6cg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsussexmind.org%2Fget-involved%2Ffundraising%2Fmental-elf-5k-fun-run-and-walk-2022&data=05%7C01%7Ctbeech%40chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk%7Cf8c94c4ea84c4c70683908da9bdeb692%7Ca31f506c472346c193d6d9c97e9271f7%7C0%7C0%7C637993678130935945%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgQ061WkI4GLuqyUzaxmxTNkbEYStORo%2FSIYDy%2B%2B6cg%3D&reserved=0
https://www.westsussexmind.org/get-involved/fundraising/mental-elf-5k-fun-run-and-walk-2022
https://www.westsussexmind.org/get-involved/fundraising/mental-elf-5k-fun-run-and-walk-2022
https://www.westsussexmind.org/get-involved/fundraising/mental-elf-5k-fun-run-and-walk-2022
https://check.getsafeonline.org/
https://www.sussexpartnership.nhs.uk/west-sussex-spoa
https://www.sussexpartnership.nhs.uk/west-sussex-spoa
https://www.ritesforgirls.com/girls-net/
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